PETER SHUMLIN

Governor

State of Vermont
OFFICE OF THE GOVERNOR

February 3, 2014

Darcie Johnston

President

Vermonters for Health Care Freedom
P.O. Box 1515

Montpelier, VT 05601

Dear Ms. Johnsfon,

Attached please find records in response to your public records act request dated January 31,
2014, I have redacted contact information pursuant to 1 V.S A, § 317(c)(7).

The Governor participated in one phone call with Safra Catz, President and Chief Financial
Officer of Oracle, on November 13, 2012, from 4:00 to 4:15pm EST. There are no other
responsive matertals regarding your request to the Governor’s Office.

As for the Agency of Administration, for your convenience, 1 have atiached a responsive record
of Secretary Spaulding. Secretary Spaulding has two ozher'r'esponsive records (two emails from
Kate Johnson to Secretary Spaulding from November 2012) that are exempt from disclosure
pursuant to ] V.S AL § 317(c)15) and {c)(9) as they relate to the negotiation of a coniract and
appear o contain trade secret information about a potential Oracle product.

You have also sought records from Director of Health Reform Robin Lunge and Commissioner
Mark Larson. To the extent you seek records from Commissioner Larson, | recommend you be
in touch with the Department of Vermont Health Access, through Danielie Delong at
Danielle Delongi@state. vi.us.

I understand Robin Lunge may have responsive records. Many may be exempt from disclosure
as, potentially trade secret information and/or con 1mun1cat10us rPlated to the negotiation of a
contract, 1 V.S.A. § 317(c)(9) and (c)(15). To the extent you wish to further pursue her emails,
I recommend you 'be -in touch with Robin Lunge, through Marisa Melamed at
Marisa. Melamed@state, vt.us, about the costs of produc‘ﬂon and the possibility of narrowing your
request pursuant to 1 V.S . A. § 318(d). P
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With respect to records of the Agency of Administration, if you feel that any have been
wrongfully withheld in response to this request, you may appeal to Secretary Spaulding at
Jeb.Spaulding(@state.vt.us.

Thank you,
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Saré London
Counsel to the Governor



Johnson, Harriet

Erom: Hate Johnson _ e
Sent; Watihasday, | Novamber 28, 2012 1027 AM
T ' Spaulding, Jeb
Subjact: touching hase

Good Morming My, Spaulding,

[ wanted to follow up after vesterday's phone call bevween the State and Oracle, 1s there any chanes t;imi W
could talls sometime todav?
My cell phone number js_ and | can make mysell avatlable at vour convenience

I hope we bave g chance 10 talk soon,
Thank vou,
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